
 

1 October 2019 

Recycling Collection 
 

 

22 October 2019 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm in Council Chambers, 
Monger St, Bencubbin. 

 

Cr Tony Sachse  
President 

P: 9685 1257 
crsachse@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Nick Gillett 

Deputy President 

P: 9686 2007 
crgillett@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Stuart Faulkner  

P: 9686 1050 
crfaulkner@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Leeanne Gobbart 
P: 9684 8042 

crgobbart@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

 

Cr Rachel Kirby 

P: 9686 1160 

crkirby@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Stuart Putt 
P: 9686 2078 

crputt@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 
 

Cr Ian Sanders 

P: 9685 1213 
crsanders@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

23 September 2019 

POSITION VACANT — BEACON LIBRARY OFFICER 

The Shire of Mt Marshall are seeking an enthusiastic and conscientious 
person to fill the role of  casual Library Officer who will staff our Beacon 
Public Library for the equivalent of one day (8 hours) each week.   Work 
days and hours will be discussed at  interview and may be negotiable. 
 

For further information and to obtain a Position Description please 
contact Nadine Richmond at admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au or 08 9685 
1202. 
 

Applications including two recent employment referees, addressed to the 
Chief Executive Officer and marked Private and Confidential must be 
received before 4.00pm on Friday 27 September 2019.  They may be 
emailed to admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au, delivered to our office or 
arrive by post.  

 

John Nuttall 

Chief Executive Officer 

PO Box 20 

BENCUBBIN  WA  6477 

 

BEACON BARRACKS UPDATE 

The Public Transport Authority of WA (PTA) have informed the Shire that 
after issuing themselves with a demolition permit , demolition of the 
Beacon Barracks is scheduled to go ahead in October. 

 

No confirmed date has been provided and any further information 
received by the Shire regarding the demolition will be communicated 
through our newsletter and/or social media pages.  



RATES INSTALMENT DUE 27 SEPTEMBER  

If you have chosen to pay your rates by instalment you are reminded that 

the first instalment is due this Friday 27 September.  All payments that are 

received by this due date go into the draw for a $250 Bendigo Bank 

account. 

 

UNRECOGNISED RATES PAYMENTS 

The following payments were received into our bank account over the last few weeks and due to 

a lack of information we are unable to allocate the payments to the correct account.  Do you 

recognise these amounts or dates:- 

 $2984.76  30 August 2019 

 $940.89  5 September 2019 

 $9399.74  10 September 2019 

If you recognise any of these payments, can you please contact the Shire and advise us of the 

assessment number they relate to?  

 

BENCUBBIN CEMETARY BEAUTIFICATION 

Funds were allocated In the 2018/2019 Annual Budget for the beautification of the Bencubbin 

Cemetary and the work is now complete with an assortment of trees being planted. 

 

 

 


